
Senate Energy and Natural Resources Committee 
 
I am asking for a NO vote on HCR3016. We keep hearing from the so-called experts that CO2 is 
necessary for enhanced oil recovery. Other experts say that the Bakken has shale formations 
and the CO2 wont work. So which one is it, I believe it's about carbon credit scores and 45Q tax 
credits. We keep hearing it will be good for economies and create thousands of jobs at what 
cost, bringing a CO2 supercritical 24 inch pipeline east and north of the Bismarck Mandan area 
is not worth the risk and this will be just the beginning for many more. I don't believe the citizens 
of ND want to be a dumping ground for this green new deal agenda. Please vote NO. 
 
Thankyou Doug Pearson 


